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To:

OSFO Members, PGC President and ONOC President and Secretary    

                   General  

From: 
Chet Gray, OSFO Secretary General





Date:
 
23 January 2023

Subject:  
2023 OSFO Assembly notification #1
Dear Colleagues,

You are cordially invited to attend the 2023 OSFO Assembly and Workshop at the Sofitel Brisbane Central, Australia, Wednesday the 19th April 2023. 
The 2023 OSFO Assembly will be conducted between 1 – 4 pm followed by a workshop from 4 – 6 pm on the 19th April. 
The hotel rate for the Sofitel is $265 AUS per night and links for registration and accommodation bookings will be sent shortly. 
Your OSFO member delegate should arrive on the 16th April in order to attend the 2032 Brisbane Conference, the ONOC workshops and depart on the 22nd April if they are staying on for the ONOC Assembly on the 21st April. A program schedule for the week will be sent out shortly.
Please complete the OSFO registration form which has been sent to you and return it to OSFO (Chet or Laura) by the 24th February 2023.

A link for booking accommodation and registering for the ONOC/OSFO Assembly and Workshops will be provided in a separate email.

If you or your organization wish to submit any agenda items for debate, discussion and resolution for the OSFO Assembly or have any suggestions for the program please send through your information by the 24th February 2023.

I kindly ask that you reserve the above in your calendars.
Further information regarding the OSFO Assembly will be sent to you over the next month for your information.
Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact OSFO directly.
Regards

Chet Gray 

OSFO Secretary General  
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